From: Kelman, Gordon - E&E [mailto:Gordon.Kelman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of drainage@oxfordshire.gov.uk
Sent: 16 December 2015 12:41
To: Emily Shaw
Cc: Planning; drainage@oxfordshire.gov.uk
Subject: 15/01540/F - Demolition of existing chapel and erection of 4 no. dwellings - St Georges Catholic Church Round Close Road Adderbury Oxfordshire 

Dear Emily,

At the present time we are unable to provide a surface water drainage response on the smaller planning applications due to a reduction in staff levels.
Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind regards,

Gordon Kelman
Senior Engineer (Drainage)

Oxfordshire County Council
Highways and Transport
Speedwell House
Speedwell Street
Oxford
OX1 1NE
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